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Halloween Parade information is inside the Bulletin for all the neighborhood children to attend.  

Turn the page to learn more and we look forward to seeing you at the Clubhouse.  

 
 

Even though the weather has cooled down a bit, you can still enjoy the pool responsibly.  Follow all 

rules, especially no glass bottles in the pool area.  Keep an eye on your children.  Clean up after 

yourself.  Close the umbrellas before you leave.  These rules are for your safety and for the safety of 

your family and friends.  Be respectful with others while you are there.  Be sure to close the doors if 

you are the last people at the pool for the day.     
 
 

www.lgca.info 
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This year, the LGCA has once again signed up to 
participate in the Thank a Servicemember 
campaign, hosted by the city of Lakewood.   
 
We ask all residents to write at least 2 
postcards, letters and/or drawings containing 
messages of thanks and good wishes.   
 
Drop your messages in the LGCA mailbox and 
we will send them to the city who will then send 
them to servicemembers overseas through the 
military support group, Operation Gratitude. 
 
Below is one of the city’s Postcard Contest 
winners.  (Designed by Jamie T.) 

 

  


